
 

January 2022-McMurray 

Here we are! Time to start another year! I can honestly say, I need to make a 

new year new me resolution with all of those goodies you all provided for us 

this holiday season. From lunches, to gift cards, cookies and treats, spoiled 

does not even begin to describe how my staff and I felt this holiday season. 

Thank you thank you thank you! 

With the beginning of each new year there is a new contract. We will be 

updating your child(s) file as well as signing the new 2022 contract. Please 

see me before the end of the month so we can get your file complete.  

Also,p when factoring tuition for the month of January, do not forget the 

$50.00 annual fee. Thank you much!  

Speaking of tuition, Brigthwheel payments are now going to be accepted. 

You are now going to be able to pay through the app. Please let me know if 

you were a previous credit card/autodeduction payer and you no longer 

wish to, ASAP.  

School age parents-No school for the kiddos on Friday, January 14th and 

Monday, January 18th.  

A friendly reminder, with COVID regulations, please do not let your child 

bring in toys or stuffed animals from home. As well as we still have to 

attempt even if we fail to have the children ages 2 and older wear a mask. 

Thank you!  

Once again, thank you from myself and all of my teachers, for all of the love 

and generosity your families showed to us this holiday season. It is more 

appreciated than you will ever know.  

Happiest of New Years to all of You! 

 

 


